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Llopd's Register of Shipping,
71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3. e
11th September, 1937,
Dear Sirs, L
S With reference to your report No. 95385 on the 1.8, m
"HARATHON" ex "KUMARAY, I have to inform you that in considering "
the proposal submitted by The Blyth Shipbutlding Co., and v
approved on the 20th July for the removal af:‘;t_he lower deck, g
it was assumed that there was no orlop deck in llo. 4 hold, as no & |
such deck was shewn on the plans used for reference, nor on
the plans of the vessel exutbitod bfy the Repairers' Represen- E
tetive. &.
It would appear, however, that in this vessel the m
orlop deck might have been retained, the plan records not *’
being clear on this matter. - ::
1 mmm gled § you will state whether this L
orlop daek is ttill fitted, end if so, whether any additional P
support was fitted to the beams of this deek in way of the :I;
centre span on esceount of the additiomal loading vwhich they i
ngy be ealled upon to sustain due to the omission of the lower ter
decks




